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PERson-CENTERED SERVICES
What does the term “person-centered services” mean?

The person-centered approach focuses on all aspects of service planning, funding and delivery for the person with the disability (the consumer).  It emphasizes supports and attempts to meet the individual’s needs and preferences rather than try to fit the consumer into programs.

This approach gives the consumers and their families the power to use the resources allocated to them in ways that make sense in their lives.  They set goals and develop plans that identify the services and supports they want and need and how these services/supports will be provided.  The process builds on an individual’s strengths, interests, and talents, and it targets assistance to achieve specific results in the person’s life.  It is a strengths-based model rather than a deficits-based approach.

The primary purpose of the person-centered approach is to help individuals with disabilities live more meaningful, fulfilling lives by increasing choice and control.

VALUES THAT GUIDE PERson-CENTERED SERVICES

People with disabilities:

· Are unique individuals and valuable members of their communities.

· Should be treated with dignity and respect.

· Have the same rights as everyone else.

· And their families have the right to make choices and to be in control of their lives.

· Are entitled to a safe, healthy environment.
The person-centered philosophy recognizes that people with disabilities are unique individuals

with needs, wants, desires, goals and dreams.  As with all people, persons with disabilities want:  an interesting and meaningful daily life; close relationships with others; opportunities to socialize, enjoy recreation, and develop their talents and abilities; a chance to realize their dreams; to be a part of and contribute to their communities; to feel that they are valuable and important.  Family involvement is important.

The person-centered approach says that people with disabilities should choose how they spend their time and how they live their lives.  Services and supports are tailored to the individual’s preference in how his/her needs are met, while ensuring that health and safety are maintained.

This approach builds on what the person can already do and likes to do, thus increasing skills, abilities and independence.  The focus is on self-development - acquiring new skills that help the person do the things he/she wants to do.
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